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January! 

December has come to an end. I hope you all had a great 

Christmas and New Year! Let’s start out the new year right.  

  

 

Some Upcoming Reminders: 

 First School Closed January 1st , 2019 

 Back to School January 7th, 2019. First School & Public School 

Open 

 Public School Early Release on January 25th , 2019 

 

             

          Happy Holidays, 

           Ms. Lewis 

 

          


